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2019 Program
We’re excited to share plans underway for launching our 2019 preceptor 

program.  Interest in The Maine Nursing Preceptor Education Program 
continues to grow and at the recommendation of the Preceptor Program 

Advisory Team, we continue to expand our learning audience.  This year, we’re looking 
forward to welcoming nurse managers and school nurses to 

the learning audience.  Nurse managers and school nurses will be joining the cohorts 
of registered nurses interested in obtaining the knowledge and skills to assume the 
preceptor role and clinical nurse educators interested in further developing their 

knowledge and skills, to work in partnership with 

RN program attendees from their organizations, to guide and support the 
on-going development of new preceptors. 

To learn more, visit www.lunderdineen.org/preceptorship 
for more information about the program, criteria for participation, workshop 

dates, and to register! 

 Registration will open late February Available to 
RN preceptors, 

clinical educators, 
nurse managers, and 
school nurses working 

across the 
continuum of care


